DEMO DEBRIS FACILITY
NEW VOUCHER SYSTEM

The new voucher system will enable the town to
strictly enforce the existing fees for the Demo Debris
Facility (Stump Dump).

Any resident of the town, including contractors,
where the source of the debris is not from within the
town will be required to pay a fee using a voucher

(s).

Non-residents, including contractors, where the
source of the debris is from within the town will be
required to pay a fee using a voucher (s).

Resident contractors where the source of the debris is
from within the town, other than their residence,
will be required to pay a fee using a voucher (s).

There 1s no fee for non commercial residents where
the source of the debris is from their residence
within the town. A sticker is required, available at the
town office.

Vouchers along with the fee schedule are available at

the town office. NO OTHER METHOD OF PAYMENT
WILL BE ACCEPTED AETER JUNE 15, 2006.




